
SNOWPLOWING: It’s that time of year again.  Please remove 

any cars, trash cans, basketball hoops and other sports      

equipment off the streets.  We will be plowing the streets about 

the time the snow ends, that could be 2am or 2pm.  Whatever 

mother Nature dictates.  We typically do not come back once a 

street is plowed edge to edge.  If you leave your car in the street 

and we have to plow around it, you are responsible to clean the 

street that did not get plowed.  Please help us to do our jobs by 

moving your vehicles off the road and alleys when it snows.   

FLUSHING HYDRANTS AND CHLORINATING THE WATER 

LINES:  Chlorination of the water lines will start October 16th - 

28th with Hydrant Flushing starting October 21st - 25th.  

 

A MESSAGE FROM THE PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT: 

The Center City Fire Department is        
accepting applications for Volunteer Firefighter/

First Responders. If interested print out the    

application from the Center City Fire              

Departments website www.centercityfire.com. 

Completed applications can be dropped off at 

City Hall. 

Contact Chief Travis Greene if you have any 

questions: travis@centercityfire.com 

or Assistant Chief Jim Marxer at  

jmarxer@centercityfire.com 
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2020 ELECTIONS:  

I am looking for Elections Judges to work during 

the 2020 Elections.   

I will need four people per shift to help with the 

2020 elections.  I know everyone’s time is   

valuable so I am scheduling four people that 

would work the following shifts.  7:00 am to 

1:00 pm and 1:00 pm to 8:00 pm.   (You can 

also work entire day if you would like.)  The City 

does pay an hourly rate for helping at the    

elections. 

2020 Election Dates are: 

March 3, 2020 - Presidential Primary 

August 11, 2020 - Primary Election 

November 3, 2020 - General Election 

Call City Hall at 651-257-5284 or email the City 

Clerk/Treasurer at nanderson@centercitymn.us 


